
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Regents Governance Committee 

FROM: Felicity O’Herron 
  
DATE:  January 7, 2025 

RE: Recommended Changes to Regent Policy 6 
 
 
The Board of Regents Policy 6: University and Classified Staff is up for scheduled review.  
 
The University of Colorado Staff Council (UCSC) has requested a new regent policy, and the 
draft is contained in Policy 6.E: Principles of Staff Government. 
 
This proposed new policy would solidify the relationship between the Board of Regents and 
USCS. USCS represents all campus staff council entities and staff members directly to the 
Board of Regents.  
 
 


